
Emerald Class Newsletter 

25.11.2016 – Term 2 

 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children created their own Tudor houses learning about the differences between the 

houses during the great fire of London and the houses built today. Also children have been exploring 

various colours to paint fire.  

We explored different values of money and how we can link this with counting in 10s. Also, with Mrs 

Gee, the children investigated what plants need to grow and the importance of all the different 

elements.  

The children have also been on a leaf hunt around the room to discover the different names of 

common trees and they used their IT skills to create a pattern of colours and shapes to plan for leaf 

printing next week. 

  

 

Thank you to all of you for helping the children learn their lines for the play, they are doing brilliantly! 

It is great if they know the line said before theirs so they know when they are saying their lines.  

Billy was awarded the teacher award this week and Rory was awarded the most house points.  

If there is any issue about any of the costumes for the play, then please don’t stress, just come and 

talk to Miss Tyler or Mrs Barry.  

With Christmas fast approaching, please remember to use easyfundraising.org.uk when shopping on-

line with Amazon etc. to help raise funds for the school. 

 

Next Week 

Emerald class will be printing leaves using 

autumn colours in patterns.  

 

We will also be creating, planning and 

discussing our products for the Christmas 

fair.  

 

Dates for your diary 

Christmas play – 6th December 2:45-

3:15 

Christmas Play - 8th December – 10:45-

11:30 

 

Christmas Fair – Friday 9th December – 

4:30-6:30 


